
THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

22 June 2015 

Further to my letter date 16 June 2015 by which I forwarded the provisional programme for the 
High-Level Event on Climate Change which I will convene on 29 June 2015 in the Trusteeship 
Council Chamber, I have the honour to inform you that the opening segment will start at 9:00 
a.m. to accommodate the many requests received from Member States to speak at the Event. 

I would also like to draw your attention to the need for speakers to limit their Statements or 
interventions to 3 minutes. This will enable all delegations to make their contributions and foster 
interactive discussions. 

I look forward to your active participation at high level. 
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To All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 


